District Executive Report for 2022
The District Executive met five times in 2022.   

Regular topics for discussion have been the Bunkhouse which is still mired in discussions with the Building Regulations Department which prevents us from moving forward although we are hopeful that progress will be made in the relatively near future.  

We also regularly review the management of Stanford camp site and Lark Rise Scout HQ and have set up a Stanford management committee with its own budget to oversee the site.

Inevitably the problems of leadership at District and various Groups has also occupied a portion of each meeting, as has a financial update although fortunately, as the Treasurer reports, as a District we are in a comfortable position.

Change is coming and by the time you read this report all Leaders and Executives should have be offered the chance to attend a “transitions” meeting to hear how Scouts are to be organised in the future.  This of course may have consequences for the District Executive, both its membership and role.
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